February 14, 2007 F E L

Attention;

Mr. Mark Gordon FEB 1& 2007
Wyoming Environmental Quality Council

122 West 25th Street, Herschler Building, Room 1714
Cheyenne, WY 82007

Terri A. Lorenzon, Director
Environmental Quality Councll

My name is Mark van Houten. Iam the Production Analyst for Baker Fnergy and am
very much oppused to the proposed scotion 20 rule changes. The Coal Bed Methane
industry pays by bills and generates much need funds for the cconomy of Wyoming. The
proposed section 20 rule changes have the following big implications: My job and my
co-workers jobs are being put in jeopardy as well as many in the agricultural and
ranching communities. The infrastructure of Wyoming would sutfer greatly without the
fimding generated by the coal-bed methane industry. These proposed section 20 rule
changes appear to cater to a few disgruntled people who think that shutting down the
coal-bed methane industry will solve all of their problems. What they fail to see due to
their very narrow viewpoint is that they will be creating far more prohlems than they are
solving. I struugly urge you to votc no to the proposed section 20 rule changes.

Sincerely,
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